
Your council, your services, your views - have your say on the 

future Buckinghamshire Council  

 

As the launch of the new Buckinghamshire Council approaches, 

the five Buckinghamshire councils are asking for your views on the proposed priorities and 2020/21 

budget for the new council. Don’t miss this chance to get involved as we plan for the new council, 

launching on 1 April 2020. 

 

 

We want to know what you think the new council should focus on, 

the services that are most important to you, and your views on the 

proposed budget for 2020. 

 

From April 2020, the new Buckinghamshire Council will be 

responsible for providing all current county and district council 

services for the 546,000 residents of Buckinghamshire. This includes 

waste and recycling collections, roads and transport, education and 

learning, health and social care, planning where new housing goes 

or making use of our many parks, libraries and leisure centres. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It only takes 10 minutes to complete the survey, ’Your council, your 
services, your views’ . So why not take a minute to find out more and 
have your say on the services and the future of your new council.  
 
The consultation closes on 25 November 2019.  
 
_____________________________ 
 
Your councils are changing - find out more about the new council for 
Buckinghamshire and keep up to date. 
 
All current and past consultations as part of the plans to create the new 
Buckinghamshire Council are available on the Shadow Authority 
website.  
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